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This month, read about our final move to GOV.UK, what happened at the APF and
where to find out more about the EU Exit technical notices.

Final migration of Forestry Commission content to
GOV.UK has happened
The Forestry Commission website has now moved to GOV.UK

On Wednesday 26 September 2018, we completed the transfer of content from our
old website to www.GOV.UK/forestrycommission. Use our homepage to access
links to our most important and frequently used guidance, or use the search facility
on GOV.UK or Google to search for other items.

Key items that we moved in this final phase:

Tree Health England: information on identifying, reporting and managing a tree
pest or disease
Cross Border Plant Health: guides relating to identifying a tree pest or disease,
and the import and export of wood and timber products

Your feedback is important

If you are not able to find what you are looking for, please try using an internet
search engine such as Google to find the guidance on GOV.UK. If you experience
any problems with the information on our pages, please do let us know by using the
‘is there anything wrong with this page?’ link on the bottom-right corner of every
page.

APF 2018
We hope that you were able to visit our stand at the APF show

Last week the Forestry Commission attended the APF show, the UK’s largest
woodland and forestry related show, at the Ragley Estate in Warwickshire. As well as
a stand, which had staff on hand to provide advice on grants, guidance, regulations,
Tree Health and biosecurity, and to demonstrate the new Felling Licence Online

https://mailchi.mp/forestry/update-on-govuk-apf-2018-and-eu-exit-technical-notices?e=[UNIQID]
http://www.gov.uk/forestrycommission


service, we also held several seminars to discuss these subjects further. On
Thursday 20, the Action Plan for Climate Change Adaptation was launched at our
stand by Sir Harry Studholme, Chair of the Forestry Commission, and the Tree
Champion Sir William Worsley, alongside the Forestry Climate Change Working
Group.

Publication of EU exit technical notices
Keep up-to-date on information regarding EU exit

A further batch of technical notices on how to prepare for the unlikely event of a no
deal EU exit has been published on GOV.UK. Technical notices that may be of
interest to Forestry Commission customers are:

Importing and exporting plants and plant products
Buying and selling timber
Upholding environmental standards
Farm payments
Rural Development Programme Funding

If you have any questions, please contact us:
  

Email: GRNationalTeam@forestry.gsi.gov.uk
  

Website: http://www.forestry.gov.uk/england-
grants

  
Forestry Commission 620 Bristol Business
Coldharbour Lane Bristol, BS16 1EJ United
Kingdom
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